
Date: June 16, 2022 

To: Honorable Chairman Jose “Pepe” Diaz 
and Members, Board of County Commissioners 

From: Daniella Levine Cava 
Mayor 

Subject: Additional Update to Miami-Dade County COVID-19 Testing and Vaccination 
Programs 

Since announcing earlier this week that COVID-19 services will change, I am now pleased to 
announce that our community sites throughout the County will continue providing COVID-19 
testing and vaccination services, uninterrupted, to anyone living in the U.S., regardless of 
healthcare coverage. Thanks to our continuous partnership with Nomi Health, services we had 
anticipated to come at a cost to those without healthcare coverage, as a result of funding reduction 
from FEMA, will now continue and be available to all living in the U.S.   

c: Geri Bonzon-Keenan, County Attorney 
  Gerald K. Sanchez, First Assistant County Attorney 
  Jess McCarty, Executive Assistant County Attorney 
  Office of the Mayor Senior Staff 
  Department Directors 
  Yinka Majekodunmi, Commission Auditor 
  Jennifer Moon, Chief, Office of Policy and Budgetary Affairs 
  Basia Pruna, Director, Clerk of the Board 


